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	Rossmore School                                                                                                             


Red Lion Lane, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1HF

Tel: 0151 329 3688
Head Teacher: Mrs S. Davis-McCoy B.Ed Hons NPQH 

head@rossmore.cheshire.sch.uk

School update 25.03.2020

Dear Parents

I hope everyone is keeping safe and well following the advice we have been given as a country.

These are the latest updates to help you following the Prime Minister's broadcast on Monday 23rd of March

You should only leave the house for one of four reasons:

· shopping for basic necessities, for example food and medicine, which must be as infrequent as possible.

· one form of exercise a day, for example a run, walk, or cycle - alone or with members of your household.

· any medical need, or to provide care or to help a vulnerable person.

· travelling to and from work, but only where this absolutely cannot be done from home.

These four reasons are exceptions - even when doing these activities, you should be minimising time spent outside of the home and ensuring you are 2 metres apart from anyone outside of your household.

These measures will reduce our day to day contact with other people. They are a vital part of our efforts to reduce the rate of transmission of coronavirus. As everyone is instructed to comply with these new measures, the Government will therefore be ensuring the police and other relevant authorities have the powers to enforce them, including through fines and dispersing gatherings where people do not comply. They will initially last for  three weeks from 23rd March, at which point the Government will look at them again and relax them if the evidence shows this is possible.

Although this is all very serious advice I do hope that you are all trying to relax and not worry. If we follow the guidance and keep ourselves safe, hopefully we will be out of this situation sooner rather than later.

If there is anything we can do to help please do get in contact. School is running on a reduced skeleton staff but all members are available to support and help answer queries or concerns if needed.

May I thank you all for following the guidance given especially around only bringing your children to school if it’s your only option but also for supporting your children with the work teachers are setting them. I have been speaking with the teachers and they have been sharing the good work that’s been going on. Well done everyone.

I am sure as time goes on everyone will be begin to feel much more in control and will get used to this new way of working but again remember we are still here to help. You can Dojo or email your class teachers as well as either myself, Ms Whittle or my admin team.

Please do take great care of yourselves and your children.

Speak soon.

Mrs Davis-McCoy
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